
 

 

Supplemental Weekend Food Voucher Program 

Dear GLR School District Families, 

We’re excited to announce the return of the George Kiwanis administrated GLR Weekend Food Program 
for the 2024/25 school year! To ensure continued support, we kindly request all interested families, new 
or returning, to re-enroll. 

Enrollment is simple and open to all: 
∙ Complete this form and return it to the school, or 
∙ Register online by going to: https://forms.gle/mjXsu2FcPvZgRyGs6 

 
Here’s how it works: Each month, registered families will receive dated weekly vouchers redeemable at 
Total Stop Foods in George or Community Foods in Little Rock. Use these vouchers through the 
weekend, from Friday through Monday, to select from a variety of food items at no cost. 

Please remember, if you do not re-enroll, we will remove your name from our mailing list, assuming you 
no longer wish to participate. 

Your privacy is important to us; all information provided will be kept confidential. 

Warm regards, 
The George Kiwanis Club 
 

Consent Form:  Please use one form for all school age children in your home. Additional names can be 
written on the back side of the page if necessary. Don’t forget to list your mailing address so we can mail 
the vouchers to you throughout the year.                            Date:____________________ 

Child’s name and grade:________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s name and grade:________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s name and grade:________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s name and grade:________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name:_________________________________________________________________   

Mailing Address:___________________________________________City:________________________   

Phone:_________________________________ Email:_______________________________________ 


